
Dec. 15, 2017 

Dear Reviewers, 

Thank you for your favorable evaluation of my manuscript and recommendations. Per your comments, I 

have added more recent references and corrected the reference list according to NLM guidelines.  

Further, I added a section on meta-supervision and limitations.  All changes are indicated by track 

changes in the document.  I have also completed the Copyright agreement.  I have not submitted the 

Audio Tip because I am unsure how to do so.  Please advise me on the proper process.  I look forward to 

publication in the World Journal of Clinical Pediatrics.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert D. Friedberg, Ph.D., ABPP 


